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8th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Junior School Carol Service 

 

On Thursday 14th December the school will be visiting St. John’s Church for our annual 

Christmas Carol Service.  We will walk to and from the church and would welcome offers of 

help to supervise the children en route.  Please complete the attached reply slip if you are able 

to help. 

 

If for whatever reason you do not wish your child to attend the Christmas Carol Service 

please inform the school in writing or by e-mail. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a warm waterproof coat to wear in case of inclement 

weather, which is more than likely at this time of year.  Do join us at the church if you would 

like to.  The service will begin at about 9.30 am and last approximately 1 hour.  If the weather 

is horrendous we will endeavour to squeeze everyone into the school hall!  

 

Christmas Lunch 

 

Christmas lunch will also be served on Thursday 14th December. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
 

Carol Service at St. John’s Church on Thursday 14th December. 

 

I can help to supervise the children walking to and from the church.  

 

Your Name: ____________________________________   Child’s Class: _____ 

 

Please meet in the hall entering via the playground.  We aim to leave shortly after 9.00am. 

 


